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Notice 

The University is deeply saddened by the loss of one of the outsourced staff yesterday and 

extends its heartfelt condolences to his family members. In light of this tragedy, the University is 

committed to providing its support to the family during this difficult time. The salary of the 

deceased employee has been paid by the concerned vendor regularly. In view of this unfortunate 

incident, the University has directed the vendor to extend all necessary help including any ex-

gratia payment, to the family of the deceased employee on an urgent basis. 

The local police has already started an investigation of the incident. We request everyone 

to remain vigilant and also refrain from spreading unverified information on campus. Further, we 

request all to respect the privacy and dignity of the deceased and his family during this difficult 

time. 
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